
                                                                                                         
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Friday 3rd July 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Full Opening of Wivelsfield Primary School September 2020 
 
I am writing to inform you that, in line with government guidance, we are delighted to be planning to 
fully open Wivelsfield Primary School for all pupils in September. 
 
For all but a few children, ‘School and college attendance will again be mandatory from the beginning 
of the new academic year. For parents and carers of children of compulsory school age, this means 
that the legal duty on you as a parent to send your child to school regularly will apply.’ (DfE July 2020) 
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be working to update risk assessments and plan routines to ensure 
the whole school community is as safe as it can be. Arrangements will be shared with you as soon as 
possible, but it may not be possible to do this before the end of the summer term.  
 
As always, these plans could change at short notice, if government guidance prevents us from fully 
opening.  
 
In the meantime, we look forward to seeing many of your children on 20th or 21st July.  
 
Kind regards 

 
 

Helen Smith  
Headteacher 
 

                  Wivelsfield Primary School 
South Road, Wivelsfield Green, RH17 7QN 

Telephone: 01444 471393   
office@wivelsfield.e-sussex.sch.uk   
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